
Student Feedback 2023-2024 

The student feedback for the academic year 2023-2024 was conducted in the 3rd week of 

January 2024 by the I/C principal Dr. R. M. Yallatti. 

The feedback was taken from the outgoing batches of MCA, MBA, BCA and M.Com students 

where students were asked to give feedback on: 

1. Infrastructure 

2. Library Facilities 

3. Subject Teachers 

4. Training and Placement 

5. Sports and Cultural Activities 

6. Workshops and Seminars 

7. Administrative Staff 

The feedback was anonymous and total 74 students form MBA-II, 9 students from M.Com-

II, 113 students from MCA-II and 40 students from BCA-III participated in this feedback. 






















